
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From: Dario Pirotta  
Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

 

To: College Principals 
 Heads of School 
 

Subject: AM Art – clarification regarding the 2021 syllabus 
 

Date:  9th September 2020 

 

MATSEC would like to inform heads of school that the following clarification has been added to the Coursework 

section of the AM Art 2021 syllabus addendum: 

The Personal Study is not compulsory but may be included as part of the portfolio. The weighting of the marks (7.5) of 

the personal study are added to the portfolio which must now be presented on a minimum of 10 sheets and a 

maximum of 17 (A2) sheets. 

For further information, kindly contact us on matsec@um.edu.mt 
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